
The terrible events of Monday night have shocked and shaken us all. Making sense of it all has been very hard. We have spoken to the children about how we must keep being hopeful and loving when others show hatred. We observed a minutes silence yesterday followed by reflections and prayers. I shared the story that a neighbour of school had called in to see me. This gentleman was on duty as a security guard at the Arena on Monday night. His world has been devastated by what he went through but he came in to say that watching our children walk to church with such happiness and joy had really lifted his spirits - he came to say thank you. I told the children that their joyfulness and laughter can really help to heal the pain and shine some light into the darkness in troubled times. Their hopefulness and good spirits are truly a gift from God.
Mr Travis

Our Lady celebration mass and picnic
We were blessed with lovely weather for our special day today. The children celebrated mass this morning and then had a fun filled day including a picnic on the field. Each child has a small gift as a memento of the occasion.  Please see the Tweets on the website!
Social Night last Saturday
Thank you to everyone who supported the event last Saturday. The PTA have asked us to forward the attached to recognise your generosity and enthusiasm. The night was a huge success.

Meet the Recorders

We invite parents to pop in and see a demonstration by our talented musicians from years 2-6 on Tuesday 4th July at 3.00pm.

Meet the Choir

Come and join our choir for their last rehearsal of the year on Tuesday 4th July from 4.00pm. Have a brew and enjoy the music.

Reception & KS1 Sports Day

This is planned for Thursday 15th June at 9.30 on the school field, weather permitting.

KS2 Sports Day

The KS2 sports day has been booked again at Sportcity on Friday 16th June. Please put the dates in your diaries. Parents are welcome to come and join us for this event and we are sure it will be as enjoyable as previous years. Details will follow shortly. 

Playground Equipment

Can we please ask for parent’s support in keeping children off the equipment in the junior playground before and after school.  It is in need of repair as the signs indicate. Thank you for your help.

Music Evening

Come to hear our brass band, choir and orchestra perform on the evening of Thursday 6th July, 6.30 to 7.30pm.

Spring Prize Draw

Thank you to everyone who entered. £75 was raised for school. Year 5J helped to draw the numbers today. The winners are as follows:
1st prize £37.50
Margaret Mannion

2nd prize £22.50
Nicola Campbell (Kaitlyn)

3rd prize £15.00 
Hayley O’Dell

Dates for the Summer Term 2017
	Date
	Event

	Monday 29th May –

Friday 3rd June 
	Half term

	Thursday 15th June
	Reception & KS1 sports day 9.30

	Friday 16th June 
	KS2 Sports Day at Etihad

	Tuesday 4th July
	Recorder demonstration 3.00pm

See our Choir rehearsal 4.00pm

	Thursday 6th July
	Music evening 6.30-7.30pm

	Sunday 9th July
	Year 6 Leavers’ Mass

	Friday 14th July
	School Finishes for Summer Break at 2.00pm

	Monday 17th July –
Friday 28th July
	Summer Playscheme

	Monday 4th September
	Start of Autumn term
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